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August 21, 2023 

 

Dear Sophomores (Class of 2026) and families, 

 

I hope your summer has been both pleasant and relaxing. As you prepare for your Sophomore 

year at Stuyvesant, I wanted to update you on the school’s plans for the administration of the 

PSAT, which has transitioned to a digital version. The standardized exam will be administered 

using a school-configured device provided to students, who wish to take it at Stuyvesant High 

School.  

 

In preparation for the digital version of the PSAT, we recommend that you familiarize yourself 

with what to expect and to practice this new version of the exam. We recommend you visit the 

College Board site for more information about the PSAT/NMSQT. Additionally, the school is 

providing you with a PSAT prep software to support your preparation. In the coming days, you 

will receive an email to your Stuy.edu account from PrepScholar. PrepScholar provides self-

paced adaptive test prep focused on more than 100 skill lessons and 7,100+ practice questions 

with explanations. Be on the lookout for an email this next week from PrepScholar to begin 

using the platform.  

 

It is important to note that Stuyvesant has administered the PSAT/NMSQT during a designated 

Wednesday during a regular school day typically in the second week of October. However, due 

to the required resources needed including sufficient bandwidth and configured devices, we plan 

to administer the PSAT to Sophomores in the Spring of 2024 for those who wish to participate. 

We will be providing more details about the dates/times, and individual schedules as the dates 

approach.  

 

I encourage you to do the necessary preparation you need to feel comfortable with the digital 

version of the PSAT/NMSQT.  

 

We will be in touch soon and look forward to seeing you on the first day of school on Thursday, 

September 7, 2023.  

 

Sincerely, 

Seung C. Yu 

Seung C. Yu, Ed.D 

Principal 

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat-suite-benefits-students-parents/why-take-psat/why-take-psat-nmsqt
https://www.prepscholar.com/psat-test-prep/

